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Her Worship Lisa Helps 
Office of the Mayor 
The City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, British Columbia 
V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

On behalf of the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of 
your correspondence of January 21 regarding co-operative housing. 

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the City of Victoria, have been 
carefully reviewed. As a copy of your correspondence has already been sent to the Honourable 
Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister responsible for the Canada Mortgage and Housing Corporation, I 
am certain that he will have appreciated being made aware of your interest in this matter and 
will wish to give your concerns every consideration. 

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister. 

Yours sincerely, 

A. Opalick 
Executive Correspondence Officer 

Canada 


